
Notice of Public Forum

ENSTAR Natural Gas Company plans to extend a new high pressure natural gas transmission 
pipeline within the Seward Meridian Parkway corridor during the 2024 construction season. 
This work will improve ENSTAR’s reliability particularly in the Matanuska Susitna Borough. 
Construction will occur in conjunction with State Project No. Z512210000 – Seward Meridian 
Parkway Road Improvements, Phase II: Palmer-Wasilla Hwy to Seldon Rd. 

Project Name:  Seward Meridian Transmission Pipeline
Project Start Date:  July 2024
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A Public Meeting regarding this project will take place on:

Thursday, May 2nd, 2024 
6:00 pm - 8:30 pm

Cottonwood Creek Elementary School Library
800 N Seward Meridian Pkwy, Wasilla, AK 99654


